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12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Blood Brothers Theatre Trip – Wednesday 19th July 
 
We would like to invite Year 10 students to attend a performance of Blood Brothers at Hull New 
Theatre on Wednesday 19th July. 
 
The purpose of the trip is to give students the opportunity to attend a professional theatre 
production of Blood Brothers, a play they are studying for their English Literature GCSE. 
Students will leave for the trip straight after lunch, and will arrive back at the academy for 
approximately 6:30pm. 
 
Students will be supervised at all times by school staff. In case of medical emergency, there will be 
first aiders on site. More serious issues will be dealt with by the local A&E. If students require 
medication to be taken during the trip, please make a note of this on the consent form. This must be 
given to school staff in its packaging; this can then be issued when necessary. 
 
We will be representing the academy; students will be attending in their school uniform. 
There will be no cost involved for this trip; the school have fully funded this. 
 
Please return the consent form to the school office by Monday 26th June to secure a place on the trip. 
If you have any questions, please get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr K Jackson 
Director of Learning English 
 


